
 

 

 

 

ESCRICK CE PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 12 

31st March 2025 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
In assembly this morning the following children were awarded with Headteacher awards –  
 
Mercury – Alex for consistently displaying our school values.  
 
Venus – Leo B for excellent concentration and always trying his best with tricky Year 2 maths 
work. 
 
Earth – Ida for consistent effort and focus across all lessons.  
 
Mars – Lucinda for her commitment and enthusiasm for our Stone Age Topic – thank you. 

Jupiter – George H for a more focused approach to writing tasks and being engaged in 
challenge tasks.  

Saturn – Ivy for trying hard in everything she does. Thank you for your consistently positive 
attitude. 

Neptune – Sophia H for making incredible progress in her maths work because of her 
outstanding determination and work ethic. 

Juice and biscuits – Alex and Olivia (Y6); Ethan and Seth (Y5); Oliver H and Arthur B (Y4); Olly 
and Kamila (Y3); Kayden and Hattie (Y2); Theo and Jack (Y1) and Sienna and Sonny (Reception). 

TEAM POINTS – Nidd were the winners last week so this half term it is a 3-way draw – Ouse, 
Nidd and Foss. Congratulations and enjoy your non uniform day this coming Friday.  
  
Collective Worship Ambassadors will be leading a short Easter assembly on Friday 4th April at 
9am. The children have been working with Miss Wilde and I and if your child is in this group 
then you are more than welcome to join us, thank you. 
 
Enrichment Opportunities - We have had some great enrichment events over the past 2 
weeks including the Year 3 Stone Age Day, Year 5 Ancient Egypt Day and The Rocksteady 
Concerts. Some of the Year 3 and 4 children also attended the Nerf Sports Event at Fulford 
school. All of these experiences really help our children to showcase their knowledge and skills 
as well as bringing their learning to life. This week we also have Superhero Day in Reception 
as well as the Year 6 Cardboard Arcade Project and the trumpet concert this afternoon. 
 
 
 
 
 



Diary Dates: 
Friday 4th April – PTA Film night until 5.15pm– more details to follow 
Friday 4th April - Year 6 cardboard arcade  
SCHOOL RE OPENS for summer term on TUESDAY 22nd APRIL  
 
Preloved uniform 
The PTA preloved uniform stock of red jumpers and polo shirts will be available for anyone 
FREE of charge this week. We would like these items to get as much wear as possible before 
the uniform changes next year so if you would like to collect anything please stop by the 
pavilion at drop off or pick up times this week to take any items that you might need. 
 
A message from Escrick Playing Fields Association 
  
We have our annual 'Big Clean' on Sunday 6th April from 10am-12pm.  We plan to get the 
park all spick and span for the summer.  All are welcome to help us mend and refurbish some 
of the equipment, get the wooded area tidy and generally give the whole place a good 
clean.  Please bring gardening tools, working gloves and buckets and brushes for 
scrubbing.  Plenty for adults and children to be getting on with.  There will be hot drinks and 
cakes for all volunteers! 
For queries, please contact Paul Britton at playing.fields@escrick.org or on 07976 934370. 
 
We finish for Easter this coming Friday and I would like to thank you all for your ongoing 
support both with your child’s education and wider school life. Enjoy the Easter break, spend 
time with family and friends and we look forward to seeing you for the final term. 
 
With very best wishes, 

 

Miss Emma E Miller 

‘Every person is an individual and also part of a community’ 

1 Corinthians 12:12-27 

Safeguarding children – if you have any concerns for the welfare of a child please contact 

Miss Miller or Mr Broxup (if in school hours) or alternatively the NYCC safeguarding team 

can be contacted via this link https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried- 

about-a-child/ 

Respecting staff – our staff are dedicated professionals. We will not accept any abuse 

towards our staff 
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